[image: N:\temp\Logos\Official Yuba City Logos\Finance\yc_logo_finance_department.png]


February 5, 2019



SUBJECT: RFP19-04 Service of Pre-Emergent and Post-Emergent Chemicals for Weed Abatement at Various Locations
 

The City of Yuba City would like to thank you for participating in the proposal for RFP19-04. The City received a total of three (3) packages for this service. The following vendor was awarded the contract.

Barrow’s Landscaping, Inc.

The City staff recognizes the large amount of work involved in developing a proposal package and appreciates your patience and efforts.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at (530) 822-4645 or via email at vanderso@yubacity.net

Sincerely,



Vicky Anderson
Administrative Analyst
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